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January 2018  
 

09 Board Of   Directors 
 Meeting 7:00  

 
21  Holiday Party 4:00 
 Naturalist,  wildlife 
 photographer and writer Stan 
 Tekiela  
 

 February   
13 Board Of  Directors Meeting 
 7:00  
 
27 Social/Educational Meeting  
 7:30 Denis R. Hahn, Associate 
 Superintendent of Outdoor 
 Education and Facility Services 
 Three Rivers Park District 
 

March 
13  Board Of  Directors Meeting 

7:00  
27 Social/Educational Meeting  

 7:30 

Stan Tekielaôs talk at  
the Holiday Party  

 
Deer, Elk and Moose: Grand and  

Majestic Creatures 
 
 



 

  
Minutes - Breckenridge Chapter IWLA BOD meeting minutes Dec 12, 2017 

 

A quorum of board members were present: Steve, Karen, Jim, Tim, John, Wes, & Joe  
attended. 
 

Meeting called to order with recitation of the Ike�¶s member pledge: �d�}���•�š�Œ�]�À�����(�}�Œ���š�Z�����‰�µ�Œ�]�š�Ç���}�(���Á���š���Œ�U��
�š�Z�������o���Œ�]�š�Ç���}�(�����]�Œ�U�����v�����š�Z�����Á�]�•�����•�š���Á���Œ���•�Z�]�‰���}�(���š�Z�����o���v�������v�����]�š�•���Œ���•�}�µ�Œ�����•�V���š�}���l�v�}�Á���š�Z�����������µ�š�Ç�����v����
�µ�v�����Œ�•�š���v���]�v�P���}�(���v���š�µ�Œ�������v�����š�Z�����À���o�µ�����}�(���Á�]�o���o�]�(���U���Á�}�}���o���v���•�U�����v�����}�‰���v���•�‰�������V���š�}���š�Z�����‰�Œ���•���Œ�À���Ÿ�}�v��
�}�(���š�Z�]�•���Z���Œ�]�š���P�������v�����š�}���u���v�–�•���•�Z���Œ�]�v�P���]�v���]�š�X 
 
Marlys reviewed December Timberlines color cover for our display case. 
 
A discussion was had planning details for Winter Party.  Marlys will take reservations. Joe will 
contact caterers to see if we can get a better price (tax free).  
 
Joe presented our offer to Brooklyn Park to use our facility for a community meeting. 
 
Memorial service on Dec 15 for Erika Sitz was announced by Jim.  
 
Jim discussed who will plow for us. No contract made yet but a couple good leads are being 
pursued. 
 
Joe volunteered to fix coffee brewer cord. 
 
Joe said Brad won�¶t be able to get to the tuck pointing in the basement cracks  anytime soon so he 
will work on it. 
 
Decision was made to ask the Browns for their preference on whether to modify the oak coffee 
table with castors or find it a new home as it is too heavy for renters to move as it is. 
 
Tim presented rental report, all weekends in December have been rented. 
 
John presented the Treasurer�¶s report noting that the sign lighting at our entrance has been totally 
paid for out of donations. The insurance settlement for hail damage is in the bank awaiting the work 
to be done next spring. 
 
Jim updated board on scholarship fund. 
 
 
 


